Welcome to Iron Creek Ladies League 2025
Welcome to the 2025 Ladies League at Iron Creek!

Our ladies league fee is $65. You can join the league at any time throughout the season. Please send an email to
our registrar/treasurer Rita Rupar (rita.rupar@gmail.com) with your NAME, EMAIL and PHONE NUMBER. Then send
an e-transfer of $65 to the same email. Remember to make sure you put your name in the e-transfer memo in case
your name and your banking don't match up.

Iron Creek has special rates for you to play your once-a-week league round if you play Monday to Thursday. The
2025 rates are 18 holes with a cart for $45 plus tax, 9 holes with cart for $30 plus tax, 18 holes walk for $35 plus tax,
and 9 holes walk for $20 plus tax. These rates are only for Monday to Thursday. You can play your league round
on the weekend (Friday to Sunday) as well, but there is no special rate on the weekend. You are only allowed the
special rate once per week. The senior’s rate (60+) is the same rate as our Ladies League for Monday through
Thursday.

Please make sure you book your own tee-times on-line and when you are paying for your round make sure you
ask for the league rate. The pro shop staff do not know who is or is not in a league, or if you are there to play your
league round.

This is a very flexible league. We play 9 holes every week, and alternate front 9 one week, back 9 the next week.
You can play your weekly round any day, by yourself, with another league member, or with anyone you happen to
play with. Please invite others to join you when you play, as there are some members who don’t have regular
playing partners. It is a fun league, no pressure. If you miss a week, no problem. The club has “preferred” tee
blocks from 9 am to 10 am and 5 pm to 6 pm each Tuesday, for the Ladies League, but you do not have to play at
this time. It is necessary that you book a tee time even if you plan to play on Tuesday during the block times.

Our Ladies League season and our weekly prizes will begin on Tuesday, May 6. The Ladies League Bulletin Board
is down the hall towards the washroom. The board will share important information as well as the location of the
envelope to place your golf cards in each week. Please remember to write your full names on your golf card for
each member. Also check the prize wall across from the bulletin board to view weekly winners. Prizes are kept at
the front desk for your convenience and available from the clubhouse staff.

Our closing tournament date in September will be announced later in the season.
Special rules for Ladies League:

+ You can take one free mulligan during your league round (9 holes) for any stroke, except for putting.

- Birdies: simply circle your birdie on your scorecard and our statisticians will add your “birdie” to the tree.
Only birdies scored during your designated league game count.

+ No “foot wedges".

+ Score limit is double par. Pick up your ball and keep moving.

+ We play out of the bunkers unless there is standing water.

« Regular rules apply for ground under repair, out of bounds, etc.

We welcome all new members. It’s all about having fun while golfing!

Judy Thorner, Captain Statisticians — Sue Wise, Marja Southerst
519-902-4762 cell Tournament Convenor - Nancy Maunu
519-633-4762 home

Jthorner55@gmail.com



